

August 26, 2014

Dear Friends,

Over the past two months, since the kidnapping and murder of our three teenagers, and as Israel has endured terrorist attacks from the air, sea and underground, the support of the International Christian Embassy Jerusalem has been a source of strength and encouragement for the citizens of Israel and the soldiers defending them.

I take this opportunity to thank the Embassy for your friendship and generosity throughout Operation Protective Edge, and for your ongoing efforts, in Israel and around the world, on behalf of the people and State of Israel.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Netanyahu

Dr. Jürgen Bühler, Executive Director International Christian Embassy Jerusalem 20 Rachel Imenu St. Jerusalem 91010